
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber meeting - 

25 November 2022 
 

Organisational structure review 

The employer reported that Treasury refused to fund the 29 vacant posts on the structure. The 

Department decided to derive a plan to fund those posts in the next financial year. The plan will be shared 

with labour in the next DBC meeting.  

 

Draft code of conduct on harassment 

The employer reported that the internal process to refine the draft policy was underway and the matter 

will be deliberated at the next policy task team meeting. The PSA noted the report and requested the 

employer to consult the DPSA on the matter for guidance. 

 

Procurement of new building 

The employer reported that the delegation from the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure visited 

eight vacant buildings around the CBD to determine their suitability for accommodation. The employer 

committed to engaging labour as soon as a suitable building is identified.  

 

Departmental policies 

The employer tabled the following draft policies to be deliberated at the next policy task team meeting: 

SCM, Travel, Loss, and Debtors’ policies. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, MONITORING, AND EVALUATION (DPME) 
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